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April 18, 2024 

Next Week at a Glance 

April 22 - 26 
 

Date Activities and Events 

Monday, Apr 22nd  Crafting Club 2:45-4:15 

Tuesday, Apr 23rd  
Pasta Hot Lunch – if you ordered 

Rize Basketball 3-4:30 

Wednesday, Apr 24th  Twin Day 

Thursday, Apr 25th  
Feeding Futures 8:45am 

Div. 2 Field Trip (Nikkei Museum) 

Drama and Acting 2:48-4pm    

Friday, Apr 26th  Clay & Craft Club 2:45-4:15  

 

New Information 
Como Lake Relay Races 

Thank you to all the Grade 4 and 5 students who participated in the 

Como Lake Relay Races on Wednesday, April 17th! Two teams even 

placed in the top 10! A group of Grade 4 girls came in 9th place and a 

group of Grade 5 boys came in 4th place.   Congratulations to all the 

runners for all your hard work!  

-Mrs. Cristiano, Mrs. Phillips, and Mr. Dhaliwal 
 

 

 

 

https://www.dwul.io/
https://www.dwul.io/
http://www.theatrixyoutheatre.com/spotlight-theatre/
https://www.dwul.io/page/detail/1278?type=program#Gr-3-5-Cedar-Drive-(Fri):-Clay-&-Craft-Club


  

 Twin Day – April 24 
 

On Wednesday April 24th we are having another 

schoolwide theme day…. TWIN DAY!!!   Students can find 

a friend and dress exactly the same way.  How will we ever 

tell them apart?  We look forward to seeing the all the 

twins at school.  
 

 
 

Messages from the PAC and Grade 5 Committee 
 

 

Spring Plant Fundraiser - Order here 
Spring is in full bloom and so is our plant fundraiser! Order 

deadline is April 26th, pickup is May 10 (just in time for Mother’s 

Day!).  

 

 

 

Neufeld Fundraiser - Order here  
The Grade 5’s Neufeld Fundraiser is live!! Orders are due April 

30, delivery is May 10.  
 

 

 

 

Hot Lunch Volunteers - Sign up here 
We’re looking for volunteers to help with the next Hot Lunch, on April 

23rd.  

 

 

 

Book Fair 
Thank you for coming out to the book fair! And a big thank you to all 

the volunteers!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://cedardrivepac.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home
https://app.neufeldfarms.ca/fundraising/2024-cedar-drive-elementary/ref/sm
https://volunteersignup.org/EA7T3


  

Used Shoe Collection 
Help us celebrate Earth Day by donating your gently used 

shoes! There’s a collection bin in the front of the school. 

We’re collecting any size, kids or adults. Please, only shoes in 

good condition. Sale to come! 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Dayna MacDonald 

 


